
 

 
 

Revere, MA is building a playground! 

We need you to bring play to kids at Garfield School! 

We need more than 75 volunteers from the Revere community to help us give more than 1,300 

area kids the childhood they deserve by building a new playground.  

Wednesday, September 21, 2016 

8:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Garfield Elementary School 

176 Garfield Ave. 

Revere, MA 02151 

 

 Volunteers should be age 18+ and will assemble playground pieces, mix concrete, move 

mulch, etc.  

 Wear comfortable clothes you don’t mind getting dirty and closed toe shoes; leave 

valuables at home. 

 Gloves, goggles, breakfast, and lunch will be provided. 

   

Play is central to a child’s ability to grow into a productive adult. Together, we can ensure kids get 

the balance of play they need to thrive! Please join us and show that play matters to you.  

 

   RSVP to  

Elle Baker at ebaker@revere.org  Phone: 781-286-8188  

Elijah Plymesser at  eplymesser@tndinc.org  Phone: 617-889-1375 ext. 118   

 

If you are unable to attend in person, we hope that you will show your support for the cause  

of play in Revere, MA by joining the conversation online on September 21
st
 using the hashtag 

#playmatters. 
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